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 Use special interests to teach and support skill use!Winner of the 2018
Teachers' Choice Award! The authors are hopeful that the next edition of
the book will further inspire professionals and parents to include
special interests in to the lives of learners on the spectrum. It was
author Elisa Gagnon's insightful and innovative initial edition of Power
Cards that helped move the usage of special interests forward, promoting
research on unique interests and teaching educators to utilize them in
classrooms and family members to utilize them at house and in the
community. Many experts, parents, and individuals with ASD themselves
possess long understood the function of special interests in teaching
and motivating people with autism spectrum disorder (ASD), yet these
intense areas of knowledge have not been widely integrated into the
training activities of kids on the spectrum.
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Five Stars Great product and service A MUST for each and every Special
Education Classroom! Wow! Functioning with a number of students with
particular needs I really like having this as a reference! Ideal for
Sped Teachers The energy card overview and examples are easy to follow
and implement. What a fabulous reserve! As an elementary particular
education instructor, I am thrilled to have this source! This is a MUST
for all unique educators within their classrooms! You'll like having it
as another tool in your toolbox! Such a simple but effective technique
for helping students! The buy in from my college students, their
parents, and IEP associates is always great!
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